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WHO ARE WE?   We are dedicated parents and community members who want to contribute to the management and improvement of our school. Our P&C is managed by an elected executive committee who, with other members, work closely with the school principal for the benefit of the students at our school.
WHAT DO WE DO AT TULLY HIGH?
· We have the opportunity to be consulted on school policy decisions and programs.
· We are provided with the opportunity to network with the principal, teachers and other parents to discuss issues that are of concern and to share ideas and experiences in a welcoming and friendly forum.
· We are able to suggest and implement positive changes at our school.
· We assist with school functions, events and fundraising activities.
· We manage the school Canteen and uniform shop.
· We apply for grants.  
· We are able to use the funds we raise to make a lasting impact through building improvements and providing classroom “Extras”
Some Recent Accomplishments
· Additional seating in the playground,
· Shade Cover for the junior school playground.
· Buying trees to help replant the arboretum 
· Purchasing 12 new laptops
· Boosting the Arts faculty with the purchases of mobile storage units, a movable stage, new digital cameras and tiered seating. 
· Purchase of School Blazers for students representing our school at official functions.
· A tuckshop menu that meets the new 2017 Qld Government requirements for school tuckshops.
HOW CAN YOU TEAM WITH US?
We need enthusiastic, energetic and invested people to help us in our journey of ‘continual improvement’. If you, or someone you know, hold a working with children blue card and have a couple of hours that could be devoted to time in our Canteen kitchen doing food prep, stocktake or cleaning we want you! Our Canteen operates each day of the school year – a large roster to fill – and volunteers are welcome to join at any time.
Similarly, if you love counting and would like to be involved with the Uniform Shop, contact us via the above email.

P&C membership is free and you can choose whether to attend the regular monthly meetings. Even if you are not able to attend every meeting, being a P&C member is a great way to be able to have your say and to learn what is happening at our school.
Our P&C has an important role in our school and we would love you to be a part of it. If you would like to volunteer in our Canteen or in any other way, please contact us using the above email or phone.
Meetings: 3rd Tuesday of the month, 3:30pm in the School Library.
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